
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
On behalf of the Governors of Park Primary School we are looking for a Deputy 

Headteacher to join our ‘Good’ school. This post has arisen as our current Deputy 

Headteacher has decided to retire at the end of the academic year. 

Park Primary School is a popular, happy, maintained school and is privileged to 

serve our caring and diverse community. We offer an amazing learning 

environment – both inside and out – including our own Forest School. 

The Governors are seeking to appoint a Deputy Headteacher who is able to build 

on the strengths that our Headteacher, our outgoing Deputy Head Teacher and the 

staff have achieved, but also to bring fresh ideas to continue our drive forward. The 

person specification provides a more comprehensive list of the qualities we are 

looking for, but in essence, our new Deputy Headteacher should be a strong, 

approachable, compassionate and supportive leader with both a vision for the 

future and enthusiasm for the ethos and values that have ensured the success of our 

school. You will be committed to monitoring and improving the quality of teaching 

and learning, be aspirational and passionate about providing our children with the 

outstanding care and education they deserve. We would like to appoint someone 

who is driven, self-motivated and who has the experience and personal qualities to 

have a positive impact on the further development of our school. 

There will be a teaching commitment as part of the role, and our new Deputy 

Headteacher will be an outstanding teacher and excellent role model to children 

and staff. You will be someone who can maintain strong links within the 

community and engage well within the school and with parents. We have a 

fantastic team of skilled and dedicated staff, and a supportive governing body who 

work together with the shared aim to do the very best we can for our children. 

Kind regards, 

Diane Smith 

Chair of Governors 

 


